
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 
Please can all booking forms for t-shirts and tickets 

for Young Voices be returned by Monday. We will 

be placing the order early next week. Once the 

order has been placed, we will be unable to add 

anything extra to the order. 

22nd September 2023 
Message from Mrs Crossley 

This week in school, Mrs Warner and I have been looking at the 

children’s handwriting in all their work books, now that everyone has 

settled back into the routine of school. We are seeing some 

wonderful improvements and children are trying hard. We are really 

keen to make sure letter formation is correct for all letters and are 

still seeing lots of letter ‘d’s that just start from the top and swirl 

round once. There are lots of great video clips online that 

demonstrate the correct formation for this if you want to have a look 

and help your child practice at home.  

This Thursday was International Day of Peace and in Collective 

Worship, we thought about the quote, “there was never a good war 

or a bad peace.” The children have spent time reflecting on this in 

class and have produced some lovely and thoughtful responses 

which we will be displaying in school.  

PTA – the AGM will be held in school on Tuesday at 3:30. Thank you 

to the parents who responded. If you haven’t managed to hand your 

slip back in, please just turn up on the day! 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Dates this half term: 
Friday 29th September - Thursday 5th October Book Fair  

Tuesday 10th Wednesday 11th October 2023  Cycling proficiency Y6 

Tuesday 24th October 2023                                  Harvest Festival  

in Church 9.15am 

Wednesday 25th October 2023                  Parents’ Evening 2:00 – 8:00pm 

Friday 27th October 2023     School closes to children 

 
  

Attendance this week 

Whole School 99.2% 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 100% 

Class 3 100% 

Class 4 97.5% 
Our school attendance target is 97% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 60 1 

Lotherton 81 4 

Parlington 75 3 

Hazlewood 67 2 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Logan Super mark making 

C1 Hussayn An excellent self portrait 

C2 Betsy Giving 100% in everything 

C2 Amelia Br Amazing maths 

C3 Ben H Super maths and attitude 

C3 Jack  Fantastic contributions 

C4 Aishani Great literacy work 

C4 Alexander Good contributions in class 

 

Other News 

With the weather starting to look much more Autumnal, please can 

children make sure they have a coat and cardigan / jumper in school. 

Please can you make sure all these items are named. We have lots 

on jumpers and black PE hoodies left on the railings after breaktimes 

and when they are un-named, it makes it hard to reunite them with 

their owners. 

We are also asking, once again, that children who want to play on 

the field at lunchtime bring a change of footwear (wellies or trainers 

– but not their PE trainers) into school in a carrier bag, which they 

can then leave in school.  

 
 

 

Lunchtime Award 
 

Sophie P Jack  

Lincoln  Elsie  
 

Our school attendance target is 97% 

 

 


